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January 5, 2017

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs
— AND —
Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Jon V. Weiss, P.E., Direct
Community, Environmental gnd Development
Services Department

CONTACT PERSON: Alan Marshall, Assistant to Director @
Community, Environmental and Development
Services Department
407 836-5884

SUBJECT: January 24, 2017 — Discussion item
State Funding for Conservation Lands

The Orange County League of Women Voters approached District 5
Commissioner Bonilla regarding Orange County's support of a Resolution
requesting the State Legislature to provide permanent annual funding for land
acquisition. Commissioner Bonilla brought the issue to the Board of County
Commissioner’s during open discussion at the December 13, 2016 meeting.

At that meeting, Mayor Jacobs asked staff to provide a presentation on the
issues for Board consideration. The proposed Resolution (attached) identifies
the 2014 approval of a state Constitutional Amendment related to conservation
land acquisition and the desire for a recurring $300 million investment. State
funding for conservation land acquisition has been well below this level since
2008.

This item is for informational purposes.
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